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From: | I
Sent: 14 April 2015 21:15

To: Licensing 1a2003

Subject: Vidella Dickson Road Blackpool
Attachments: ATT896400.txt

I believe that the above property have requested an new premises license with a variation from the previous
license holders for a nightclub license,

I would like to strongly oppose this request as this road has now been designated as a residential area,

We already have to put up with loud music from Peek a booze on the weekend and the Vidella being even
closer to my property will create more loud music possibly even through the week.

The people running the vidella are new owners who seem to not care, already as we have seen smashed
windows in the building for which it took over 4 weeks to replace.

It is not fair on residents living in this area to have to put up with the noise, revellers coming out shouting
screaming, up to several years ago we had to put up with the Golden thistle having a late license and we had

naked people running up and down the street, people being given verbal abuse,

Also the local business trading as guest house who trade with just families and couples will also have to deal
with potential loss in trade as people will not put up with this

Blackpool seems to just be turning a corner with attracting families and couples again and I believe this
nightclub license if granted will be very damaging for all concerned in this area currently

Your Mrs Laura Chesters
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